
From: Rooney, John
To: Payne, Nancy
Subject: FW: Fratt elementary
Date: Thursday, November 21, 2013 11:21:25 AM

For Traffic Commission…
 
John C. Rooney, P.E.
City Engineer
Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403
p 262.636.9460
f 262.636.9545
 

From: Howell, Arthel 
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 5:23 AM
To: Polzin, John
Cc: Yehlen, Mark; Rooney, John; Weidner, Sandy; Weitzel, Charles; Loop, Nicole; French, Charlie; Perez,
Henry; Stoflet, Sally
Subject: Fwd: Fratt elementary
 
John,
 
Please review the attached email and assign someone from the traffic bureau to work traffic
commission members to assess the need and feasibility of modifying the traffic flow on
Cleveland Avenue (near Fratt Elementary School) as requested by Ald. Perez.

We will review this matter in 30 days to identify next steps subject to review, assessment and
direction from the traffic commission.
 
Thanks in advance.
 
 
 
Art

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Perez, Henry" <Henry.Perez@cityofracine.org>
Date: November 20, 2013 at 9:24:55 PM CST
To: "Howell, Arthel" <Arthel.Howell@cityofracine.org>
Subject: Fratt elementary

Good morning Sir, Per our brief discussion at the Council meeting, I am requesting a
traffic study at Fratt Elementary for the purpose of making Cleveland Ave.  a one way
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street, between Linderman and Kinzie; and  installing signs for "bus parking only" on the
west side of the school.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

 

Henry Perez
Alderman of the 12th District of Racine
Jesus Christ is Lord of All
Community Development Board
Public Safety and Licensing


